
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEKIVA PARKWAY  

SECTION 8 DESIGN-BUILD PROJECT 

FDOT FINANCIAL PROJECT ID: 240200-4 

FROM ORANGE BOULEVARD TO EAST OF RINEHART 

ROAD, & NEW I-4 / STATE ROAD 417 INTERCHANGE 

SEMINOLE COUNTY 

WHAT: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is holding a public information meeting about the 
Wekiva Parkway Section 8 design-build project in Seminole County. The informal open house  is being held to 

review the latest preliminary design.  

WHEN: Tuesday, March 21, 2017, from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  

WHERE: Lakeside Fellowship United Methodist Church, 305 S. Orange Boulevard, Sanford, Florida 32771 

Follow us on: 

Facebook: WekivaParkway 

Twitter: @WekivaPKWYInfo 

 

 

 

 

 

Project Details: 

The Section 8 design-build project 

consists of designing and building 2.63 

miles of limited access toll road from 

Orange Boulevard to east of Rinehart 

Road. The project includes a Wekiva 

Parkway interchange connecting to 

Interstate 4 (I-4) and State Road (S.R.) 

417, completing the beltway around 

Central Florida. Work will include the 

design of bridges, drainage, lighting, sign 

and pavement markings, utilities and 

other roadway features. 

Estimated 

Construction Cost: $310 million 

Design-build Start: Fall 2018 

Completion Date: Late 2021 

 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national 
origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  Persons wishing 
to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI 
may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI 
Coordinator by phone at (386) 943-5367, or via email at 
Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. 

 
NOTICE:  
Persons with disabilities who require accommodations under the Americans 
with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of 
charge) should contact Mary Brooks by phone at (407) 694-5505 or by email 
at info@wekivaparkway.com, at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting.  If 
you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us by using the Florida 
Relay Service, 1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (Voice). 

Ms. Mary Brooks 

Public Information Officer 

Quest Corporation of America 

2431 Aloma Avenue, Suite 231 

Winter Park, Florida 32792 

Phone: (407) 694-5505 

info@wekivaparkway.com 

www.wekivaparkway.com  
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